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Comments: I would like to express my support of the LAND COUNCIL and their recommendations on keeping

the national forests in WA. wild and road free (Colville and Kettle Crest Roadless areas). They have a plan and it

is NOT plan P. Plan P is not good for future generations and people that truly care about our environment and all

wildlife. Please follow the guidelines of the Lands Council. They are on the right track.


